
Improving litter management in
the New Forest as part of the
Look Out For Our Forest
(LOFOF) programme.
Delivered by New Forest District
Council.
vanessa.constant@nfdc.gov.uk 
£111,000 budget.

Look out for our Forest #LOFOF

A T  A  G L A N C E

New Forest District Council received £1 million from the government’s UK Shared Prosperity Fund which aims to improve pride in place and
increase life chances across the UK investing in communities and place, supporting local business, and people and skills.

To support residents and visitors to
gain an informed insight into
positive littering behaviour. 

A I M

LITTER STRATEGY

UKSPF
PROJECT #5

Two year behavioural insights programme
Development of a litter sculpture and work with
schools through education packs and work with an
arts and education charity
Working with businesses and partners to reinforce the
LOFOF messaging.
Provision of #Crabby coastal litter bag dispensers

A C T I V I T I E S

www.newforest.gov.uk/article/3529/Look-Out-For-Our-Forest-LOFOF

https://www.newforest.gov.uk/article/3529/Look-Out-For-Our-Forest-LOFOF

